Notification
This leadership programme can accept supplemental materials of any kind via e-mail. Please carefully follow the application instructions.
 1. Read the instructions on the form carefully as you complete your application
 2. Application Materials:

· Completed Application form  
· Résumé/Curriculum Vitae 
· Letter of recommendation: Letter of reference should be from either an academic or professional referee who can detail your strengths and experience in relation to Asia-Pacific Leadership Programme on Environment for Sustainable Development. It is preferred that the letter be on professional letterhead with an autograph of the referee.
3. Please send completed application form and all documents to our office by email before 30th September.
Email address: iesdleadership2009@gmail.com

Decision notifications are usually mailed within two weeks after the deadline. Successful applicants will be notified in 8th October, 2009 via email and the list of selected participants will be announced on this website. Please understand that as the deadline approaches. We highly recommend that you submit all of your materials well in advance of the deadline to avoid delays. 
This programme will cover your fee including your international travel,accomdation and training from Nov. 15th to 22nd. The participants from developed countries are also welcomed, and the training fee is US$1000 dollars.
 

Good luck with your application,
UNEP - Tongji IESD
